
Well # 29 – Numero Deux 

 This well is a second well drilled in the compound at Fr. 

Joe’s.  The first well drilled in 2007 has done a wonderful job 

delivering unlimited water to the house and activities there 

as well as for several surrounding families.  The needs have 

increased dramatically over the years as the compound has 

developed into more of a guest home and welcome center 

for people coming to work for HMI as well as UN personnel 

and other organizations.  The pump in the original well has 

failed on several occasions, causing disruption in the daily 

activities as well as causing a critical situation to occur 

because of the lack of readily available potable water.  With 

this past history in mind, the directors of HMI decided to drill 

a secondary well in June of 2013 to serve as a backup for 

the compound and to supply more water for the school and 

surrounding community.  These funds were made available 

from the 2013 HMI fundraiser.  Thanks to everyone who so 

generously participated in that event. 

 


